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Dear Sirs

Planning Act 2008 and the Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) 
Rules 2010

Development Consent to authorise the widening of an approximately 20.6km 
stretch of the existing A1 from Morpeth to Ellingham, with approximately 14.5km 
of online widening and approximately

I write on behalf of Historic England with reference to your consultation letter dated 
10th May 2024, asking for any further comments on Appendix A of the Outline CEMP.

I can confirm that the information now contained in Appendix A is the same as 
contained in Outline CEMP Rev 10 at REP11.  We therefore have no further 
comments to make on this Appendix.

I hope this advice is helpful, and we would be happy to assist further on these issues, 
or any others within our remit, as required.

Yours faithfully

Mike Collins
Team Leader - Development Advice


